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WELCOME BACK TO THE 

SUMMER TERM! 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

We hope you have all 

enjoyed your Easter 

Break. The children 

certainly had a great 

week back last week and are all 

excited about their new topics! 

We now have a jam-packed half-

term full of exciting learning.  

Best wishes, Mrs U x  

 
Here are some of our Highlights from Spring 2! 
Ask your child what they enjoyed doing last term.  

 

World Book Day       Y3 Bike Smoothies Young Voices 

   

Comic Relief Day Year 1 visit Stafford Castle Year 5 Helping Hands 
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NEW LOVE OF READING VIDEO 
On World Book Day, we wanted to showcase all about the 

wonderful things we offer at our school to get children loving 

their reading. Take a look at our video!  

 

PARENTS’ EVENING 
Thank you for all those who made appointments for Parents Evening and came to 

see their wonderful work. The children love showing off all their hard work. The 

mid-year reports that came home contained targets so that together we can help 

your children live up to our motto of being ‘the best that they can be’.  
  

Class Number of Parents Class Number of Parents 

Nur 11 / 15 = 73% 3H 18 / 30 = 60% 

Rec 21 / 29 = 72% 4S 17 / 29 = 58% 

1G 17 / 29 = 58% 5B 17 / 30 = 56% 

2P  19 / 30  = 63% 6D 15 / 31 = 48% 

3SH 21 / 30 = 70% Rainbow 5 / 9 = 55% 

 

SUMMER TERM CLUBS, YOU ASKED, WE LISTENED…. 
We will be offering all of these clubs for the summer term, free of charge.  
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FAMILY WELLBEING COURSE 
 

Come and join our free family 

wellbeing course each Monday for 5 

weeks, starting Mon 22nd April at 

2:15pm, here at Bushbury. 

The short course aims to promote 

health and happiness in families.   

 
 
UNIFORM 
It’s the summer term, hopefully nearly time to get these shorts and summer 

dresses out. Please help our children be smart and ready for learning by ensuring 

your child is in full uniform. With warmer days promised, we would like to remind 

you to name all items of clothing as they like taking their jumpers off and losing 

them! Why not visit our ‘Pre-Loved’ uniform shop near the office. All items of 

clothing are £1.  

School Uniform List  

Most items can be bought from High Street shops. Kids Corner at Showell Circus 

stocks sweatshirts and polo shirts with the school logo embroidered on at very 

reasonable prices, but having the logo is not necessary.  

       
For girls:   

• Grey or black skirt/pinafore dress/tailored shorts/trousers or green and yellow 

gingham dresses. (Please note skirts should be an appropriate length and of a 

style which allows girls to sit comfortably on the floor). 

• Yellow polo shirt 

• Dark green sweatshirt or cardigan 

• Plain white, grey or black short or knee length socks (not over the knee) or black 

or grey tights.  

For boys: 

• Grey shorts or trousers not jogging bottoms 

• Yellow polo shirt 

• Dark green sweatshirt 



NSPCC SPEAK OUT. STAY SAFE. 

 
This half term we are participating in the NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. 

Programme. Speak out. Stay safe. is a programme for children aged 5-11 which aims 

to help children understand abuse in all its forms and to recognise the signs of 

abuse. Children are taught to speak out if they are worried, either to a safe adult 

or Childline. This child friendly programme is aligned with the curriculum and 

consists of age appropriate virtual assemblies and supporting classroom based 

activities which we have reviewed, alongside NSPCC volunteer led face to face 

workshops for children aged 6-7 and 9-11. If you would like to know more about the 

Speak out. Stay safe. programme visit www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout. 

 

OUR NEW SUMMER MENU 

This is now on the website too at www.bushburyhillprimary.co.uk/school-meals 

Please discuss with your child about their preferred options each week.  

 

 
 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout


 
 

 
 



 
15.4.24 – Road Safety Y2 
25.4.24 – Stay and Read in Reception 
30.4.24 – Year 4 Bikeability session 
06.5.23 – Bank Holiday – school closed to all staff and pupils 
06.5.24 – Be active – Walk, Bike and Roll to school week  
07.5.24 – Roman Day Year 4 – Y4 to dress as Romans! 
13.5.24 – SATs week quizzes for Y6 
16.5.24 - Ice-creams for Y6 at the canopy to celebrate the end of their quizzes 
20.5.24 – Stay and Read in Reception 
21.5.24 – Cultural Diversity Day 
22.5.24 –Year 5 / 6 Wolves Football Tournament @ Molineux 
24.5.24 – Half Term starts at 3pm 
03.6.24 – Inset Day, school closed to pupils 
07.6.24 – KS2 Road to Paris Disability Olympics experience 
11.6.24 – Reception’s trip to West Midlands Safari Park 
19.6.24 – Stay & Read in Reception 
24.6.24 – Y6 Leavers’ photos 9am in hall 
24.6.24 – 10am Sports Morning Yrs 1 - 3 (1G, 2P, 3H and 3SH) 
25.6.24 – 10am Sports Morning Yrs 4 - 6 (4S, 5B and 6D) 
27.6.24 – 10:45 am Reception and Nursery Sports Day 
01.7.24 – Reports for N – Y5 go home with new teacher letter 
03.7.24 – Transition Day 1, pupils spend day with new teacher 
08.7.24 – Open Evening 3:30 – 5:30pm (No clubs in hall) 
09.7.24 – Y6 Production to parents pm 
10.7.24 - Transition Day 2, pupils spend day with new teacher 
19.7.24 – 9:15am Y6 Graduation 
19.7.24 – Last Day of school - Picnic on the field day & Ice creams 
04.9.24 – Y1 – 6 Pupils start for school for 24/25 Academic Year 
                 Nursery and Reception parents will be notified of start dates 
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